
 

 

 

 Information about some of the things  we will be learning in the  

week beginning 6th September 2021 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

     

Year 2 

Weekly learning 

English  

In English this week we are reading and discussing 

the story ‘Bob the Man on the Moon’ by Simon 

Bartram. We will be thinking of interesting 

adjectives (words to describe) to put into sentences 

about the moon. Drawing a story map and discussing 

our favourite part of the story.  

Maths : In maths this week will be starting 

with counting forwards and backwards within 

20 and then moving onto 50. We will be looking 

at different ways numbers can be shown, such 

as tens and ones, whole part model and tens 

grids.  

From this we will be working on worded 

problems to solve.  

P.S.H.E. (Personal, Social, Health Education) 

We will be talking about VIP’s (Very important people). We 

will talking about what makes someone special in our lives and 

what they do to make them special to us. Then we will be 

discussing how we can be VIP’s to others.  

RE :  We will be starting a new topic ‘ Beginnings’  

We will discuss what the word beginnings mean. We will talk about 

how the children felt when they first started school or Year 2. We 

will also be talking about other ‘new beginnings’ they have 

experienced such as new house, new family members, new clubs.  How 

do you feel when you begin (start) anything new?  Why? 
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PE 

This week we will be learning to balance on 

different parts of our body for gymnastics. We will 

also be practising skipping, hopping, galloping and 

side stepping in both directions.  

Our PE days are:  

Our PE days:  

2S Friday and Wednesday 

2J Friday and Tuesday 

Please come to school in PE clothes instead of 

uniform on these days. 

 

 

 

 

 

Computing/ Music 

In computing we will be discussing Online safety and 

sharing personal information online.  

We will be sending out Purple Mash logins to log in 

at home.  

In music we will be starting the topic of Hands, 

Feet and Heart. We will be learning a new song and 

learning to listen for the beat of the music.   

Topic- Art 

This week we will be learning different ways of 

colouring in. We will be learning how to shade, blend, 

cross hatch and smudge using all different types of 

tools such as pencils, oil pastels, and chalks.  

Then we will be designing an alien using the 

different colouring techniques we have learned . 

 


